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Grain Valley Parks & Rec and 
The Missouri Department of Conservation 

invite 1st - 4th graders to join us 
at Grain Valley Pavilion 

(behind the Community Center)
on October 24th 

from 10:00 am - 11:00 am
to slither, crawl, hop or swim into the

exciting world of Missouri’s amphibians
and reptiles! These coldblooded

animals are unique, diverse and very
important to our ecosystem. 

Join us as we learn about
these wonderful creatures. 
Plus, we will get a chance to

meet some!
Register online by scanning the QR code

Registration ends 
October 21st

are coming to 
the Grain Valley Community Center! 
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